#13

Rodriguez, Rachel

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 9:34 PM
To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: FW: BP Station

From: Linda DiRaimondo [linda_diraimondo@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 12:49 PM

To: Rummel, Marsha

Subject: BP Station

Hi Marsha,

We're unable to attend the meeting on 8/21 so we're writing to let you know that we're not in favor of the BP Station
getting a liquor license to sell beer.

Thanks,

Linda DiRaimondo

Patrick Crean

422 Elmside Blvd.
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